
 

Victorian secretariat Phone (03) 9285 7197    Fax (02) 6293 7664   Email FedRedistribution-VIC@aec.gov.au 

Suggestion 27 

Alan Greig 
1 page 

 

 

 



From: Alan Greig
To: FedRedistribution - VIC
Subject: Victoria Electoral Division Name Change Submission Melbourne Ports to MONASH
Date: Tuesday, 14 November 2017 8:38:15 PM

Dear Sir/Madam,
Although not a Victorian resident I wish to register my support by the Committee for MONASH
to change the name Pof the electorate of Melbourne Ports to MONASH. 
The reasons are clearly set out in a letter to the AEC from Kate Ashmor , Chairman for the

Committee for MONASH  dated 26th October, 2017.
Thank you for your consideration and subsequent approval.
 
Kind regards ,
 
Alan Greig
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